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Dear parents and guardians  

 

As you may be aware, there was a media announcement indicating changes to Adjusted 

Level 1 Covid- 19 regulations, which follows a meeting of the National Coronavirus 

Command Council in which cabinet has regulated that the one metre social distancing 

provision for learners in school has been removed. On that basis all schools are to return to 

a daily attendance model. 

  

I have been advised by the IDSO (INSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND SUPPORT OFFICIAL) 

from the GDE to wait for the official memo regarding the return of all learners to school 

daily. This will be sent to schools in due course. 

 

We will keep you updated as soon as we receive it, so that all learners can return. 

 

Thank you  

Kind regards  

 

MDR Serrao  

Acting Principal 
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